HONG KONG ACADEMY OF MEDICINE
it 02 AR B B

i% ‘rE‘ ﬁ %’['f:ﬁf (1928 - 2017)
FHBEEZEIHERE KR ER

HARALAE+ R BFHFIBER o
ERBEREER "EAEHG,
ey AR~ BB EF
REFEHFLERM Py o

BEEEE - Ael i BiA540
B2 EHAFEREAHG—F -
EITERETORE  BELHLFEZ -

FHHEZTERER  KRIMFAZRSE!

FREBERMAER EX

HONG KONG ACADEMY OF MEDICINE
R R R

In Memoriam:

Professor Sir David Todd
(1928 - 2017)

The Hong Kong Academy of Medicine announces with great sadness the
passing of our Founding President, Professor Sir David Todd.

Professor Todd passed away peacefully on 16 August 2017 after a brief
illness at Queen Mary Hospital, where his medical education matured
and exceptional career achievement endured. He was surrounded by his
family, beloved students and mentees.

Professor Todd was instrumental in the establishment of the Academy.
He was Chairman of the Preparatory Committee (1990-1992) and served
as founding President (1992-1996). To recognise his tremendous
contributions, an Oration is named after him and held annually at the
Academy. He was also conferred an Honorary Fellowship in 1997.

Widely revered by the medical profession for his achievements in the
medical profession and highly respected in the community, Professor Todd
left behind a legacy of love, respect, leadership and, most importantly,
humanism. He will be fondly remembered and greatly missed by family
and friends, colleagues and students. His spirit and visions will forever
remain the foundation of the Academy.




